H Club of San Jacinto

Making A Difference

13th Annual “Peach of a Deal” Fundraiser

Our annual peach and apple sale is underway with delivery on SEPT. 26,
Final day to order — SEPT. 19th, 2024!
***NOTE THE NEW PICKUP LOCATION AT SJUSD CENTRAL KITCHEN***

Your peaches and apples will be fresh picked and trucked directly to us from the
orchard!!! Your order will be ready for pick-up on Thursday, September 26th, 2024,
from 4:00 pm to 5:30 pm at the San Jacinto Unified School District Central Kitchen,
221 Bissell Place. Our quantities are limited, so order your 11 Ib. box of O’Henry
peaches and Honeycrisp apples today.

Remember when you purchase peaches and apples, you help place a book in the hands
of San Jacinto students, provide college scholarships to local high school students and
send students to Leadership Camp. In the coming months, our programs will also
continue to provide support for our veterans, troops and their families, our teachers,
seniors and other community charitable programs.

The O’Henry peach is a late summer variety known as a
freestone peach since its pit is easily removed from the
juicy flesh. It slices well, is very sweet and is excellent for
salads, cheese platters, baking, sorbets, preserves,
sauces, smoothies and just plain fresh eating.

$25 for 11 Ibs.

The prized Honeycrisp apple has sweetness, firmness,
and tartness making it an ideal apple for eating, though
you may want to save some for a pie or cobbler!
Honeycrisp apples have become a runaway success in
the U.S.A., with demand regularly outstripping supply as
they are challenging to grow, store and ship. So, we are
excited to be able to offer them to you again this year.
$25 for 11 Ibs.

Be sure to place your order soon before they’re gonel

Order from any San Jacinto Rotarian, call Gale Hill at 929-7700 x 4202, or email
peaches@sanjacintorotary.org

www.SanJacintoRotary.org



